
 

Explanation of Changes Reflected in the Chairman’s  
Amendment in the Nature of a Substitute to  

the Views and Estimates Letter to the Committee on the Budget  

March 5, 2024 

The Chairman’s amendment in the nature of a substitute includes the following changes to the 
Views and Estimates Letter to the Committee on the Budget (page references are to the Views 
and Estimates letter as introduced): 

1. In heading, strike “March 4, 2024” and replace with “March 6, 2024”. 
2. In last sentence of introductory paragraph, strike “Subcommittee” and replace with 

“subcommittee”. 
3. In second paragraph of Work and Welfare, strike “roll out” and replace with “rollout”.  

 


